
Dear Parents 
 
As mentioned in the Yearbook, a PTM was scheduled for 2nd August 2025. However, please note that 
the Parent-Teacher Meetings were already conducted on 12th and 19th July 2025. 
 
Teachers may personally call the parents of Underachieves  and those who were not attended the PTM, 
if required, to discuss further support. 
 
We are also starting *Remedial Classes* for selected students based on their performance in the 
*Periodic Test. These sessions will be held on every working Saturday starting from *Saturday  2 Aug 
2025 from 9:30 am to 12:00 noon to help bridge learning gaps and strengthen their understanding. 
 
We seek your support and cooperation in ensuring regular attendance of your child in these sessions, if 
advised by the teacher. 
 
Warm regards 


